
 
GSWPGA ANNUAL AWARDS LUNCHEON AND MEETING 

November 8, 2007 FAIRWOOD Golf and Country Club 
 
 
 
Meeting called to order by President Jan Phillips at 1:30 p.m. 
 
Attendance from the following clubs represented:  Auburn 2, Bellevue 9, Cascade 4, 
Foster 7, Jackson Jills 8, Jackson Park 2, Jefferson Park 1, Lake Wilderness 6, 
Maplewood 18, Mount Si 3, River Bend 2, Snoqualmie Falls 0, Twin Rivers 2, Wayne 3 
and West Seattle 0. 
 
Previous Minutes from Mt Si Meeting July 12 were placed on each luncheon table and 
were accepted as written. 
 
Old Business: 
 Pro Am clarification.  Changes should be made in Standing Rules.  Motion made  
 and passed.   
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 Audrey Campbell reported.  A check for $600.00 payable to the Moyer 
Foundation was presented to outgoing President Jan Phillips for the President’s Cup 
Charity.  
 
Jan Phillips informed us of the passing of Pat Retelle from Bellevue on Oct. 18, 2007.  
She was very involved in GSWPGA. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 Ev said all tournaments held with no rain.  Report results were on each table. 
 
Rules Chairperson:  Cindi Kenner clarified Stroke Play.  If in doubt on a particular shot, 
play second ball through the hole and check about ruling at end of round. 
 
Team:  Kren Maguire introduced Team Captains.  Team winner was Maplewood and 
second place went to Bellevue.  Teams received award pins. 
 
Historian:   It was agreed that Website looks great. 
 
Trophy and Awards:  Jane Stark presented all plaques and trophies. 
 
Vice President nomination:  Lake Wilderness nominated Myrt Rogneby. 
 
New Business: 
Jackson Jills presented skit announcing the City Championship with the theme ‘A Golfin’ 
Safari’ and will be held August 4, 5, and 6th at Jackson Park. 



 
President Jan Phillips introduced Cindy Andre as new President. 
 
Raffle of all door prizes was completed and meeting adjourned at 2:20 p.m. 
 
 
PJ Fjetland 
Secretary 


